Expression of Interest for the PNC Chief Editor role

An exciting opportunity for those interested in a leadership role with our national journal
The Dissector

The ideal candidate is a recognised perioperative nursing leader who has editorial or
proofing experience on The Dissector editorial committee, or other publication.

The Chief Editor is a confident public speaker; has undertaken postgraduate studies; is
proficient with technology; is fiscally aware; and has a perioperative continuum focus.

Applicant criteria: Financial PNC Member for no less than 2 years. See below for each role
description.

Responsibilities:

Leads The Dissector Editorial Committee in meeting the copy deadlines of the
quarterly issues of The Dissector.

Mentors The Dissector Editorial Committee, to ensure good succession planning.

Works in collaboration with PNC NZNO National Committee to ensure that PNC
projects and activities are promoted in The Dissector.

Leads the planning of journal issue ‘themes’, content structure and editing of papers,
taking into account any specific requests from PNC NZNO National Committee.

Attends PNC NZNO National Committee meetings and is the conduit between both
committees.

Has a close working relationship with Advantage Publishing, The Dissector publisher
and recognises the importance of maintaining and promoting industry support
through advertising.

Meets PNC NZNO reporting requirements to each National Committee meeting and
the AGM report.

Contributes to PNC NZNO leadership discussions when called upon (e.g. with NZNO
Professional Advisor, PNC NZNO Chair, Convener of the Professional Practice
Committee).

Page 10f2



There are many benefits of belonging to the Perioperative Nurses College:

e Being part of a specialty nursing group with a Perioperative Nursing focus which
provides leadership and strategic direction

o Access to professional standards of practice, the College website and the Knowledge
& Skills Framework for Perioperative Nursing

e Representation at regional and national policy and decision making forums, with
feedback to members

o This is an excellent opportunity for anyone wanting to progress their career in the
perioperative space

¢ Financial honorarium each year by being part of this rewarding College you also have
an opportunity to have your say on the future in perioperative nursing

If this is a role you are considering, please send your application to periopchair@gmail.com
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